Ashdown-Hoff, Melissa

Subject: FW: DCRs - APPG

Attachments: 2019.06.20 DCR letter.docx

From:

Sent: 24 July 2019 13:03

To: Burns-Williamson, Mark < Mark. Burns-Williamson@westyorkshire.pcc.pnn.gov.uk>

Cc:

Subject: FW: DCRs - APPG

Mark - FYI

From:

Sent: 24 July 2019 10:07

To:

Subject: RE: DCRs - APPG

Hi

I don't think he did, we have had to send it off now because the APPG wanted it on the new Home Secretary's desk for when they start.

Thanks,

From:

Sent: 23 July 2019 15:34

To:

Subject: FW: DCRs - APPG

Hi

Are you aware if Mark went direct to David Jamieson re this? If not, we will chase.

Thanks

From:

Sent: 11 July 2019 11:00

To:

Subject: [ATTACHMENT SECURITY WARNING] FW: DCRs - APPG

West Yorkshire Police IT Security
WARNING - The attached document may be malicious.
Do you know and trust this sender?
If you have any doubt whatsoever then DO NOT open this attachment.
Instead, contact the IT department immediately by logging a Self-Service request.

Hi

Please see attached a letter to the Home Secretary, David Jamieson PCC for the West Midlands has signed. Would Mark be interested in signing this? If so please could you add his e-signature to the letter. It has also been sent out to various partners as well.

Regards,

West Midlands Police and Crime Commissioner Lloyd House Colmore Circus Queensway Birmingham B4 6NQ

Internal: Office: 0121 626 5380
Twitter: @WestMidsPCC

www.westmidlands-pcc.gov.uk







Keeping your personal information safe and secure is a priority for us. We have updated our Privacy Notice in line with the new data protection regulations (GDPR), and we have made it easier for you to understand all the information we collect and why we collect it. To find out more about how we use your personal information please look at our PRIVACY NOTICE

This email is intended for the addressee only and may contain privileged or confidential information. If received in error, please notify the originator immediately. Any unauthorised use, disclosure, copying or alteration of this email is strictly forbidden. Views or opinions expressed in this email do not necessarily represent those of West Midlands Police. All West Midlands Police email activity is monitored for virus, racist, obscene, or otherwise inappropriate activity. No responsibility is accepted by West Midlands Police for any loss or damage arising in any way from the receipt or use of this email.

This email is intended for the addressee only and may contain privileged or confidential information. If received in error, please notify the originator immediately. Any unauthorised use, disclosure, copying or alteration of this email is strictly forbidden. Views or opinions expressed in this email do not necessarily represent those of West Midlands Police. All West Midlands Police email activity is monitored for virus, racist, obscene, or otherwise inappropriate activity. No responsibility is accepted by West Midlands Police for any loss or damage arising in any way from the receipt or use of this email.